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Presenting	GIS	Experiences
The	2010	ESRI	User	Conference	is	to	be	held	from	12th	to	16th	July	2010	in	San	Diego	(CA,	USA).	GIS	users	are	encouraged	to	share
their	best	practices,	successes	or	application	by	submitting	an	abstract	of	their	project	online,	not	later	than	16th	October	2009.		

	

The	organisation	is	to	contact	the	authors	by	March	2010	about	the	status	of	their	abstract	submission.

	

Also	business	partners	can	submit	a	paper	but	the	main	presenter	should	be	a	client.

	

Presenting	during	the	conference	adds	to	the	delegate's	knowledge	and	provides	the	opportunity	for	networking	and	discussion.

	

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/presenting-gis-experiences

http://bit.ly/4yCf9j

